
ICE CREAM: There’s nothing quite like a frozen treat on a hot summer day. Pictured, left to right: residents John 
Furey and Tak McCarthy; (seated) residents Emily DeRidder, Phyllis Rousseau, and Charlie Rogers enjoy 
some ice cream, courtesy of Community Associates Katelyn Reynolds and Sandi Beall. 
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CELEBRATING A CENTENARIAN: Reaching 
100 is a huge milestone, and we were thrilled to 
celebrate it with resident Marty Weiner. Our 
Community Services team presented Marty with a 
cake, balloons, a card from residents and staff, and a 
veal parmesan dinner with all the fixings. Happy 
Birthday, Marty! 

CHEERS: Neighbors 
Sr. Jane Amirault 
(left) and Zabel Fay 
(right) toast to a 
socially distanced 
happy hour, complete 
with good wine and 
great conversation. 

SMILES are not meant 
to be hidden, says 
Rental Associate Kathy 
Megna. She solved the 
problem with her new 
mask, which she hopes 
brings a smile to the 
(masked) faces of 
everyone she meets. 
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Aveanna welcomes new Resident Service Director Beth Stupell-Spiro. 
Beth earned a BA in journalism and psychology prior to graduating from 
nursing school in 1992. She comes to us with many years of experience in 
homecare, memory care, and assisted living. When asked what most excites 
her about her new role, she said, “It is an excellent opportunity to work 
with great people and use my experience to enhance the programs.” 

Resident John Corcoran, 
one of many who came out to 
play, places an item in his 
bag and checks it off his list. 

We filled a jar with 805 assorted sea shells and asked residents to take their 
best guess: Lillian McCourt and Mary Elizabeth York both guessed 800. 
Pictured, Activity Coordinator Debi Kiontke presents Lillian (left) and Mary 
(right) with their winnings. Good job, ladies! 

CELEBRATING THE FOURTH: Nothing says its July 4th like the colors red, white, and blue, and residents were 
very festive with their patriotic attire. Pictured above, left to right: residents Rhoda Rosenberg, John Hollohan, 
Barbara Worrest, and Gil Zucker. Pictured below, left to right: residents Marjorie Davis, Lorraine Belair, John 
Stott, Janet Verny, and Carol Olsen. 
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